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Sent: 08 August 2024 10:57 
To: Planning Policy Team 
Subject: Mattishall Neighbourhood plan 

It is my belief that the plan does fulfils the basic conditions as stated.  The plan has been worked on by 
many people and with due consultation. Whilst any plan will have its detractors I believe that this plan 
will help to preserve the unique character of the village whilst offering guidance for the sensitive 
developments that will inevitably arise in the future 

regards 


